
$299,900 - 2315 Henderson Canyon Road, BORREGO SPRINGS
MLS® #240001550

$299,900
2 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 1,200 sqft
Residential on 5 Acres

Borrego Springs, BORREGO SPRINGS, CA

The property consists of at 1200 sq ft 2 bed
main house in front and 500 sq ft 1 bed guest
house in back on approx 5 acres. Nestled
against the breathtaking backdrop of the
desert landscape, this stunning multi-family
property captivates with its panoramic
mountain views and an air of tranquility.  The
exterior is adorned with a wrap-around porch,
providing a perfect vantage point to immerse
oneself in the beauty of the arid terrain and
majestic mountains that stretch across the
horizon. The warm hues of the desert sun cast
a golden glow on the property, enhancing its
allure. The porch, enveloping the residence,
invites residents and guests to unwind in the
open air, offering a serene space to enjoy
sunsets and starlit evenings. This idyllic
multi-family property is a testament to the
seamless integration of architecture with
nature, creating a haven that celebrates the
enchanting desert and mountainous vistas.

Built in 1949

Additional Information

City BORREGO SPRINGS

County San Diego

Zip 92004

MLS® # 240001550

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1

Square Ft 1,200



Lot Size 4.72

Neighborhood BORREGO SPRINGS (92004)

Garages 3

Listing Details

Provided By: Andrew John Young
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